
Hong Wang 

From: Betty Leland 
Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, November 30, 2022 7:28 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 

Subject: FW: We Can't Afford Higher Rates from FPL 

Good Morning: 
I i( 

Please place this email in Docket #202~00G-1. / / 
/ I J,O ~v 

Thanks. M 
Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Commissioner Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc. state. fl. us 
(850) 413-6024 

From: Karissa Belzer-Courter <info@email.actionnetwork.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2022 6:37 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates from FPL 

Commissioner Art Graham, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
11/30/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 11769-2022 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I 

received notification that FPL intends to increase rates for customers like me. I am urging you 

to rethink this decision and not increase our bills. 

This past year has been extremely challenging financially for many people in the state of 

Florida. A rate increase is the last thing we need, especially for vulnerable folks who may be 

on a fixed income or struggling to find work. 

I urge you to reconsider this rate increase. 

Karissa Belzer-Courter 

Kabel.engineering01@gmail.com 

1905 SQUIRREL PATH 

FORT WALTON BEACH, Florida 32547-6808 




